
 

OPRD Early Childhood Enrichment  

COVID Guidelines 

 

• Staff and parents/guardians, when dropping off or picking up and in the 
Olathe Community Center, are required to wear mask at ALL times in 
accordance with the Johnson County Health Department Restrictions.   

• Participants are encouraged to wear masks but not required in accordance 
with the Johnson County Health Department Restrictions of Children 5 and 
older to wear masks. 

• At drop off or pick up, parents will not be permitted in the room. 
• At drop off, a brief health check will be completed with temperature check 

prior to admittance. If participant is unable to pass health check they we be 
unable to stay. 

• Participants will socially distance when possible. 
• Regular handwashing will continue throughout the program as needed and 

is not limited to before eating, after eating and after using the restroom.  
Hand sanitizer will be used when handwashing is not available.  

• Materials and surfaces will be routinely cleaned and sanitized. Participants 
will use items solely for their use when possible; otherwise, items will be 
cleaned and sanitized between use. 

If you child is feeling sick and or had an exposure, we ask that you refrain from 
programming and call our offices. 

All COVID guidelines are subject to change with any new information from the 
Johnson County Health Department.  


